
Date: 3 May 2011 
Our ref:  LDF/IE/3/TT 
Your ref:  
 

Economy, Place and Skills Directorate  
Strategic Planning and Information,  
Oldham Council, Room 310, Civic Centre, 
West Street, Oldham OL1 1UH 

Linda Ford 
LDF Programme Officer  
Room 420 (A)  
Civic Centre 
West Street  
Oldham OL1 1UH 

Tel: 0161 770 4151 
Fax:  

 

Dear Linda 

Re: Joint Core Strategy and Development Management Policies Development Plan 
Document – Independent Examination – Planning for Growth – Theatres Trust 
 
Please find enclosed the Council’s response to the Theatres Trust comments on the 
Government’s Budget Statements about `Planning for Growth`. 
 
The Council received the Trust’s comments on 26 April 2011 and, as requested by the 
Inspector, we have responded within the one-week deadline.   
 
This response has been approved by the Assistant Executive Director for Economy and 
Planning and the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Environment. 
 
The Council notes the comments made by the Theatres Trust about the Government's 
`Planning for Growth` Statements.  The council considers the DPD addresses the points raised 
by the Trust.  The council's own statement (Core Document reference number CD 410) also 
addresses the points raised by the Trust.  The council notes the Trust's comments that "the 
LDF process has been far more inclusive than the old [Local Plan] system".   
 
I enclose five paper copies of this letter as requested by the Inspector.  The letter has also 
been sent to you by email.   
 
Should you have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Paul McGrath 
Principal Planning Officer 



 
  

Direct line: 0161 770 4151 
Email: Paul.McGrath@oldham.gov.uk  
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